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Looking Ahead 2023

The Office of the Director General is keen to invite the FAA for another IASA, confident of the
progress in Airworthiness, Flight Operations, Personnel Licensing, Legislation and Regulations
for a Category 1 rating even as we increase the Effective Implementation of the ICAO SARPS in
the areas of Aircraft Accident and Serious Incident Investigations, Aerodromes and Ground
Aids, Air Navigation Services. We are upgrading our Safety Oversight Systems in the areas of
Air Traffic and Aeronautical Information Management, Communications Navigation and
Surveillance.
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